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RESOLUTION NO.    (N.C.S.) 
 

A RESOLUTION REJECTING BIDS RECEIVED FOR THE ON-CALL SERVICES 

FOR TRAFFIC CONTROL DEVICES. 

 

 WHEREAS, under the On-Call Services for Traffic Control Devices contract agreement, 

the City was able to deliver individual work orders on an on-call basis mostly pertaining to the 

restriping of city streets and sign installation; and 

 

WHEREAS, on October 22, 2019, City Council approved Resolution No. 21722 

entering into contract agreement with Chrisp Company for the On-Call Services for Traffic 

Control Devices; and 

 

 WHEREAS, contract agreement was for a three (3) year period with an option to extend 

to two (2) additional years, which was exercised on mutual consent, and on October 22, 2024, 

the contract agreement with Chrisp Company expired; and 

  

WHEREAS, on March 18, 2025, the City issued a notice to bidders for a new On-Call 

Services for Traffic Control Devices; and 

 

WHEREAS, on April 8, 2025, the City publicly opened bids for the On-Call Services for 

Traffic Control Devices; and 

 

WHEREAS, the City received one (1) bid for the On-Call Services for Traffic Control 

Devices in the amount of $94,624.90 with the engineer’s estimate as $70,118.20, resulting in 

significantly higher unit prices than anticipated inflation increases. 

 

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED that the Salinas City Council hereby rejects 

all bids received for the On-Call Services for Traffic Control Devices.  

 

PASSED AND APPROVED this 13th day of May 2025, by the following vote: 

 

AYES:  

     

NOES:   

 

ABSENT:  

 

ABSTAIN:  

    

 

APPROVED:  

 

 

_______________________ 

         Dennis Donohue, Mayor 
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ATTEST:  

 

 

_________________________ 

Patricia M. Barajas, City Clerk 


